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MEIORANDUM FOR: Sheidon Meyers, Director

Division of Fuel Cycle & MMaterial Safety.»NHSS

FROM: E. L. Jordan, Executive Officer for Operations
Support, IE

SUBJECT: FACILITY BRIEFINC PACKAGES FOR INCIDENT RESPCHSE

PROGRAM

Our respective staffs rave been working tccether along with NER to
irprove the NRC .c2padility to reszond to varicws types of incidents
invelving licensees and licsnsed activities. = r=-arandum from
Aarry Thornburg to Dick Cunningtam dated Septerizr 37, 1876 (copy
enclosed) tasved 155 ¢ praoere clant and site spzcific infermation
packages fur fuel and ~sterials 1icensees 25 2orc:l by the Joint
Incident Response Task Force., A3 a2 result of tnz = arindus, we
nave had several rmzatirys to further cavelico the datails of trat
request., Hcowever, little progress nas been macas.
we are bringing “n s r.iatter to your attention L::3usc the recent
Ft. St. Vrain incident has desonstrated that tharz is an urgent
reed to more fully cevelop the FT Incident Resc:-se cipability.
The informaticn which w2s requested in the Septc-czr 20, 1976
renorandum is still nesdad for the Incident Respzise Center.
Thercefora, I would zpcreciate your reconse as to :ha faasibility
of our request and your anticipatad corpletion d:t2 for this task.
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